The APO will cohost the Eco-products International Fair (EPIF) 2006 at Suntec Singapore International Convention & Exhibition Centre, 31
October—2 November 2006, with SPRING Singapore and the Waste Management and Recycling Association of Singapore.

The EPIF will provide opportunities to showcase exhibitors’ most advanced environmental technologies, share information and explore busi-
ness collaborations, and raise public awareness of environmentally friendly products and services. The fair, spread over 7,300 m’, is expected
to receive 40,000 visitors. An international conference on “Growing the Eco-nomy”—Learning from the Best Eco-practices will be held
during the EPIF.

Inquiries are now being accepted from those interested in exhibiting or attending. Details are available at www.epif06.com. A brochure can
be viewed on the APO’s Web site (www.apo-tokyo.org).
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